
 

New board leaders elected at Wan-Ifra annual meeting

Wan-Ifra has selected ten new members to serve on its supervisory board of directors and the board of the World Editors
Forum (WEF). They were elected at the association's annual general meeting held on 23 June 2021. Four media
executives were also elected to serve on its executive board of directors.

On 5 June 2021, six new members were elected at a meeting of the World Editors Forum.

Visit Wan-Ifra's website for more information.
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